
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  August 8, 2024 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 
 
Via:  Todd Stoughton 
  Interim City Manager 
 
From:  Christina Bervaldi 
  Finance Director 
 
Subject: 24-6186 Grants Update 
 
 
Introduction 
 
Respectfully request that the City’s grant writing and grant administration consultant, Langton 
Consulting, provide a brief update on grant activities during the 5:00 PM session of the August 8, 2024 
City Commission meeting.  Owner Mike Langton and staff members Christine Lane, Heather Pullen and 
Ashley Shows will be onsite for the update. 
 
 


